
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 

PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

June 14, 2021 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn: Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Supplemental Documents for Notice of South Prairie Contract, Cancellation of Certificated Authority, for 

Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. G-9. 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

On June 1, 2021 Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. (Company) filed a letter to notify the Washington Utilities 

and Transportation Commission (Commission) that effective July 1, 2021 the Company will enter into a 

contract with Town of South Prairie (Town). 

Since the initial filing the Company worked with Commission Staff to create a map, and the Town to get the 

legal town boundaries.  We are now submitting these items to fulfill all the requirements of WAC 480-70-

141(3).  The map should be added to the “maps” section of the tariff, also referred to as “Appendix A.”   

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923, or via email at 

Heather.Garland@WasteConnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Garland 

Pricing Manager 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

06/15/21   11:15

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


